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Enclosed is a copy of the School of Public Health Strategic Plan.

This was prepared as part of a University-wide Call to Plan from
Chancellor Paul Hardin, however, it is a culmination of a planning
process that has been under way for several years. I will be presenting
the plan to the Chancellor and his associates on June 25.

The goals established in the plan will guide the School in setting
priorities for its activities in the coming years. To facilitate the
implementation of the plan, I will establish a committee to further
develop strategies and a business plan to accomplish these goals.

Many thanks go to our Strategic Planning Committee, for their hard
work over the past three years, and to countless others who gave
feedback and contributed ideas to this plan.



